
Visit of IFS probationers to FRI Photogallery 
[8th April, 2016] 

 
The Photogallery of Forest Research Institute is the unique gallery where the 

wholeness of Indian Forestry has been documented through photographs. The 

gallery remains open for one and all throughout the year. 

The gallery was visited by 31 IFS probationers of batch 2015-17 in the 

presence of a team of Extension Division. Shri Sandeep Kujur, Head, Extension 

given a brief talk about genesis of and personalities associated with Indian 

Forestry documented in the gallery.  After getting know-how about the gallery 

probationers took a glance on photographs telling the story of journey of 

forestry in the country and personalities associated with this memorable 

journey. Besides photographs, they also have a look on the artifacts of 

historical importance placed in the gallery. 

All probationers expressed their gratitude to the Head, Extension Division and 

his team members Dr. Charan Singh, Scientist-E, Shri P. K. Gupta, Scientist-C 

(RTd.) and Shri Ajay Gulati, RA-1 for arrangement of such a nice and 

wonderful visit.   



 
A brief talk on Photogallery by Shri Sandeep Kujur, Head Extension Division 

 
   

 
Visitors having a look on photographs in gallery 



 
A probationer putting remarks in visitor book 

 
 

 
Probationers and team members all together 

 


